
PRESS RELEASE 

 
March 13, 2013- On Monday the Oak Hill Area Chamber of Commerce officially became the 96th 

member of the Southern Ohio Chamber Alliance (SOCA). 

 

The Southern Ohio Chamber Alliance (SOCA) is a small employer health care alliance authorized by 

the Ohio Revised Code. SOCA negotiates benefits for chambers of commerce so that they, in turn, 

can offer much-needed benefits to their chamber members. Membership is made up of chambers of 

commerce not individual businesses. SOCA is starting their 20th year of operation and their 

membership consists of chambers of commerce throughout Ohio representing tens of thousands of 

businesses throughout the state. More information is available at www.joinsoca.com. 

 

The Oak Hill Area Chamber of Commerce will be promoting four SOCA benefits initially with others 

to follow based upon request. The four benefits are United Health Care SOCA 2 Health Care Plan, 

United Health Care SOCA 3 Health Care Plan, Superior Dental Care, Prescription Drug Savings 

Program, and Discounts and Free Riders through Mutual of Omaha. Information on benefits available 

to members of the Oak Hill Area Chamber of Commerce will be posted at 

www.facebook.com/oakhillohio chamber soon. 

 

The Chamber is excited about this opportunity and believes it will benefit area businesses. If you are 

not currently a member of the Oak Hill Area Chamber of Commerce and would like to join contact 

Kurtis Strickland at (740) 682-8414. 

 

      
 


